
Friday, January 24, 2025 

City staff is working on summarizing information related to cold weather response 

operations, to include statistics and a presentation. The supporting materials will be 

finalized by Monday, January 27, and be made available prior to the Tuesday, January 

28 City Council Meeting. 


